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"'"'*PUBLIC NOTICE REVISION"'"'"' 

On March 18, 2016, the Alaska District Corps of Engineers published a Public Notice for 
Department of the Army (DA) permit number POA-2015-99, Port Gravina for a DA 
permit application from Chugach Alaska Corporation, to construct a quarry in Secret 
Cove of Port Gravina. The project site is located within Section 28, 29, 32, and 33, T. 
13 S., R. 5 W., Copper River Meridian; USGS Quad Map Cordova C-6; Latitude 
60.7078° N. , Longitude 146.1353° W. ; 16 miles wesUnorthwest of Cordova, Alaska. 

The notice stated that the applicant's purpose is to develop a quarry at Port Gravina in 
order to provide materials for construction projects throughout southeast Alaska. 

Since the publication of this public notice, the applicant has requested that their stated 
purpose be clarified to the following: "Chugach Alaska Corporation's stated purpose is 
to develop a quarry at Port Gravina in order to provide materials for infrastructure 
development, construction, and repair projects throughout Alaska and the Pacific 
Northwest for approximately 20 years." 

All other information contained in the previous notice remains the same. Please bring 
this announcement to the attention of anyone you know who is or may be interested. 
Please contact Roberta Budnik at (907) 753-2785, toll free from within Alaska at (800) 
478-2712, by fax at (907) 753-5567, or by emailatroberta.k.budnik@usace.army.mil if 
further information is desired concerning this notice. 
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